
Welcome back Electees, Officers, and most importantly Benson,

I hope you are all having a wonderful semester as you further get to know your

electee teams and the officers. Speaking of which, today your team will be

sharing the powerpoint presentations that you have all worked incredibly hard

on. At the end of the meeting the winning presentation will earn points for the

corresponding electee team. You can monitor your score in the electee team

competition on the TBP website under For Members→ Electee Resources.

Additionally, elections are coming up soon! In the next TBP meeting, we will be

deciding the new officers for the winter semester. If you want to increase your

involvement with the chapter, please reach out to any of the current officers this

semester (including me :D) and run for a position! The slideshows today will

also contain information about each of the positions for reference.

As always, make sure to provide feedback on the digital cornerstones at

tbpmig.org/digitalcornerstone or tbpmig.org/cornerstonecontribution. If you

have any other feedback about any of my publications, please reach out to me

directly or email me at tbp.historian@umich.edu.

- Wingsnob’s Number One Consumer, Arthur Yang

http://tbpmig.org/digitalcornerstone
http://tbpmig.org/cornerstonecontribution
mailto:tbp.historian@umich.edu


One Minute Reads
ANN ARBOR, MI – Chick-fil-A is coming to Ann Arbor after the

city’s planning commission recently approved its site plans. The

popular fast-food restaurant plans to demolish and construct a

new building at 3310 Washtenaw Avenue, which was the site of

the Denny’s that closed in March 2022.

Chick-fil-A, Inc. confirmed it plans to open its new restaurant in

fall 2025, pending any construction delays. Each of its locally

owned and operated restaurants create 80 to 120 jobs, the

company said.
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